
 

Welcome to our Autumn OPAL 

newsletter! 

We are back! 

We have been busy having so much fun! 

 

 

we will send out a newsletter updating 

you on all of the exciting things we 

have been up to during break times.  

OPAL – outside Play and Learning 

Check out the amazing play 

opportunities we offer at St Anne’s! 

Ask your child about their play – they 

may surprise you! 

 

We are always on the lookout 

for resources!  

If you have or know anyone who 

has: 

• Pots/pans  

• Prams/buggies 

• Suit cases 

• Cones 

• Tyres  

• Gardening equipment  

• Milk crates 

• Road signs 

• Large pieces of fabric  

• Guttering 

• Noodles (type used for 

swimming) 

• Surf boards 

ANYTHING 

(all resources must not be 

broken, must be safe for 

children to use)  

 

Popular play this half term: 

Tubes, chalks, wheelbarrows, sandpit, 

scooters, cones, spinning tops, tyres and 

suitcases!  


